
Issue 6  - Friday 11th October

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been another great week in school. On Wednesday, the school received some support from the Maths Hub (a
partnership of schools, colleges, and other organisations that work together to improve maths education in
England). Staff had a training session led by a member of the Hub where they enhanced their understanding of
teaching maths mastery and the use of maths resources to explain key concepts to children. Visitors from the Hub
completed a learning walk and commented on how calm and purposeful the atmosphere in school was. They
noticed that every child was engaged and on task and said that the learning behaviours of the children were
excellent - positive praise indeed!

Have a great weekend.

The Leadership Team

As part of our harvest celebrations at school, this year, we will be supporting our local foodbank run by the
Trussell Trust. We are asking for donations of non-perishable goods that we will deliver to the foodbank to support
families in need. Items that you can donate are listed below and we ask that you send these in on Monday 14th
October. These items will be displayed in a whole school assembly which will be presented by our School Council
on Monday. 

Clubs began this week and children have thoroughly enjoyed attended the variety of
clubs on offer, developing their skills and making social connections with their peers. 

clubs

harvest festival

Items to donate:
- ​long-life milk and long-life fruit juice
- ​tins of food: meat, fish, vegetables, beans
- ​sugar, biscuits, rice pudding, jam
- ​coffee, tea
- ​pasta, rice, cereal
- toiletries
- ​baby supplies: nappies and baby products
- ​general household cleaning supplies.



Upcoming events

Natelynn - EYFS - Aspiration
Emanuela- EYFS - Respect
Finlee R - Year 1 - Enthusiasm
Evie - Year 2 - Enthusiasm
Iris- Year 3 - Kindness
Ruby - Year 3 - Respect
Arla - Year 4 - Enthusiasm
Nancy - Year 4 - Enthusiasm
Georgia - Year 5 - Aspiration
Leah - Year 5 - Aspiration
Ella - Year 6 - Aspiration
Aaron - Year 6 - Aspiration

Photographs

Due to unforeseen circumstances we have had to move school photographs to Monday 21st October. Children will
have their individual and sibling photographs taken on the day. We invite any nursery children who do not normally
attend on a Monday morning to come in for photos. Please come to the school office for 8:40am on the day.

Kingsfield art curriculum

Values awards

Congratulations to the following 
children for achieving awards this week!

pin badge awards

Evelyn - RK
Amy - RK
Lily - RK
Stanley - RK
Fedor - 3S
Atticus - 3S
Theo - 3S
Harry - 3P
Ryder - 3P

Josiah - 3P
Frankie - 4D
Charlie - 4D
Hatun - 4D
Dixie - 5W
George - 5W
Leah - 5W
Georgia - 5R
Jack - 5R

October
16th: USA Menu
16th: Year 1 Chatteris Museum Trip
21st: School photographs
23rd: EYFS Chatteris Museum Trip
23rd: Year 4 Roman Day
24th: Cromwell Open Evening
25th: Teacher training day
28th-1st Nov: Half Term

November
4th: Children return to school
12th-13th: Parents evening
25th: Flu vaccinations 
25th-28th: Year 5 & 6 Bikeability
27th: RK Vision screening

December
5th: Flu vaccinations 
6th: Year 3 & 4 Bikeability
17th: Year 1 & 2 Bikeability
23rd-3rd Jan: Christmas holidays

For more upcoming events please visit our
website.

Leaders in school thoroughly enjoyed an art learning walk on Wednesday afternoon. In lessons, children could be
seen perfecting their art skills engaged in sketching, painting and still-life drawing. The outcomes seen
demonstrate the children's developing skills in all areas of art and the children's concentration and enjoyment in
each lesson was a pleasure to see. 

Felicity - 5R
Lacie - 6C
Mia - 6C
Summer - C
Charlie - 6C
Finley - 6C
Isaac - 6C
Iola - 6R

http://www.kingsfieldprimary.org/

